Hayley Combs

88 W. Woodruff Ave
137 Barrett House
Columbus, OH 43210
513-439-2971
Combs.333@osu.edu

March 26, 2019

Dear Sultana Nahar

The FEEP program will be held on April 1st from 1:45pm until 3:00pm. During this
time, multiple members of the community will be speaking about there experiences,
careers, and career paths. This event is a part of my FEEP program and classified as a

Service Learning Project. I have chosen this project in order to provide my students with
more exposure to the possibilities around the. The FEEP program will be held at Avalon
Elementary School. The address is as follows: 5220 Avalon Ave, Columbus, OH 43229.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely you

Hayley Cdambs



